Monica Schultz

From: Michele Giuli <mgiuli@thewac.com>
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 5:24 PM

To: Monica Schultz

Subject: I support Urban Joe Cafe

Hello, I am writing to show support for the liquor licence being requested for " Urban Joe Cafe"
Thank you

Cheers!!

Michele Giuli
WorkingWell Representative
Personal Trainer

1939 S. 108th Street

West Allis, WI 53227
414.321.2500
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